
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

PSHE 

This term we will be looking at “Being My 

Best”, including how to keep healthy, growth 

mindset, goal setting and achievement.  

 

Science 

We will be looking at Living 

Things and Their Habitats, 

recognising that living things can 

be grouped in a variety of ways. 

Children will explore and use 

classification keys to help group, 

identify and name a variety of 

living things. 

Art/DT 

The children will be looking 

at fair trade ingredients and 

cooking this half term. We 

will explore where fair trade 

foods come from and 

making banana bread 

using a recipe from the fair 

trade cook book. We look 

forward to tasting our final 

product.  

 

Music/French 

French: The children are very excited to 

have started a half term of Spanish 

lessons. They will learn greetings and 

introductions and have simple 

conversations. The children will also learn 

numbers to 10. It would be lovely if the 

children could share their new 

experiences at home and if they go on 

holiday to Spain, try out their new 

knowledge.  

Music:  The children are looking at 

different time signatures and how It 

affects music. 

 

Maths 

Children will be looking at decimals, money 

and telling the time on analogue and digital 

clocks.  

There will be a strong emphasis on learning 

times table facts for all tables by heart. 

Thank you for your support on this at home! 

 

 

 

 

 

The children will be using cubes, base 10 and other 

manipulatives to explore and compare numbers if 

required. 

 

RE 

Our main religion focus this 

half term is Judaism. We will 

be looking at how Jewish 

people make a commitment to 

god, including learning about 

Bar and Bat Mitzvahs. 

 

 History 

We will be learning about 

the Angle Saxon invasion, 

including why and how it 

happened. 

 

                    English 

We will be looking at the following texts during our 

reading into writing sessions.  

Odd and the Frost Giant 

The Selfish Giant 

The Alchemists Letter 

We will be answering VIPERS questions on 

each text as well as writing in different styles 

for different audiences. 

 

 

 

Computing 

We will be looking at 

repetition and loops 

within programming. 

Children will create 

programs by planning, 

modifying, and testing 

commands to create 

shapes and patterns. 

PE 

This term, we will be 

focussing on athletics, 

looking at skills in running, 

throwing and jumping and 

learning how to improve our 

performances.    

 

        



 


